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Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

RE: Fremont Conservation District
1 message

Mitchell, Deborah - NRCS-CD, Canon City, CO <deborah.mitchell@co.nacdnet.net> Thu, May 7, 2020 at 6:46 AM
To: "Cazier - DNR, Tim" <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Good morning Tim

 

The only comment my Board had on this permit was to make sure the topsoil is being protected, which they are probably
trying to do their best with.  Have a good rest of your week!!

 

Thanks!!

 

Debbie Mitchell

District Manager

Fremont Conservation District

248 Dozier Avenue

Canon City, CO  81212

719-275-4465 X3417

info@fremontcd.org  OR

Deborah.mitchell@co.nacdnet.net

 

 

 

From: Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 5, 2020 5:04 PM
To: Mitchell, Deborah - NRCS-CD, Canon City, CO <deborah.mitchell@co.nacdnet.net>
Subject: Re: Fremont Conservation District

 

Hi Debbie,

 

They are proposing to expand their affected area to layback the highwall on the SW side, incorporate an area on the NE
side where we cited them for pushing topsoil outside the permit boundary, and it looks like adding a pit on the south end
of their property (I'm still reviewing the application, but that's what is showing up on Exhibit F-1, reclamation map).  It's in
our online documents if you want to check it out.  Just put in the permit number (without dashes - M1977247), click on the
"Doc Date" column header twice and that will sort it in chronological order, newest documents first.  If you need help, just
give me a call.
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Tim Cazier, P.E.

Environmental Protection Specialist III - Engineering

 

 

P 303.866.3567 x8169  |  F 303.832.8106  |  C 303.328.5229

1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203

tim.cazier@state.co.us  |  https://www.colorado.gov/drms

 

 

On Tue, May 5, 2020 at 12:16 PM Mitchell, Deborah - NRCS-CD, Canon City, CO <deborah.mitchell@co.nacdnet.net>
wrote:

Good afternoon Tim

 

We have received Notice that Coaldale Quarry – File No. M-1977-247, Holcim (US) Inc. has filed an application for an
Amendment, but it really doesn’t state what they are amending.  If you have further information on this, can you please
let me know so I can forward this to my Board for any comments or concerns that they may have.  Hope you are well!!

 

Thanks!!

 

Debbie Mitchell

District Manager

Fremont Conservation District

248 Dozier Avenue

Canon City, CO  81212

719-275-4465 X3417

info@fremontcd.org  OR

Deborah.mitchell@co.nacdnet.net

 

This electronic message contains information generated by the USDA solely for the intended recipients. Any
unauthorized interception of this message or the use or disclosure of the information it contains may violate the law
and subject the violator to civil or criminal penalties. If you believe you have received this message in error, please
notify the sender and delete the email immediately.
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